
 

 

 
14.11.2024 

 
To, 
 
Department of Corporate Service, 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 532604 

Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No C/1, G-Block, 
Bandra – Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400051 
 
NSE Symbol – SALSTEEL 

 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 read with Para A of Part A of Schedule III of SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
 
This is to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Board of India (‘SEBI’) has issued an 
administrative warning to SAL Steel Limited (‘the Company’) vide their letter dated 
November 4 , 2024 which  was  received  through Speed post. The administrative warning 
has been issued with regard to non-Compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligation and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. The letter received from SEBI is provided in 
Annexure. 

There is no impact on financial, operation or other activities of the Company pursuant 
to the above-mentioned administrative warning letter. 

This is for your information and records.  

Thanking you. 

For SAL Steel Limited 
 
 
 

Babulal M. Singhal 
Director 
DIN: 01484213 
 
Encl.: As mentioned above 
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